FAIRLANDS PRIMARY SCHOOL

Pound Avenue

Pmmm ssEcgé)m Stevenage
e Hertfordshire
SG1 3JA

16th January 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Reception - Maths Workshop

On Thursday 23rd January 2020 at 2.15pm, the Early Years Team will be running a Maths
Workshop in the Lower Hall.

This workshop will give you the opportunity to gain a greater understanding of how Maths is
taught in The Early Years and how best to support your child at home.

Please let us know if you are able to attend. A creche and refreshments will be provided.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Suzie Pilgrim
Deputy Headteacher Lower Phase

Reception - Maths Workshop

Name of child ................. i ClaSS i
I/we can attend the information session on Thursday 23rd January 2020 at 2.15pm I:I
I/we cannot attend the information session on Thursday 23rd January 2020 at 2.15pm I:I

A créche will be provided on a first come-first served basis:

| would like to book a place in the creche. I:I
Name of child .............cooiiiieAge of child oo

Signed ..o Print Name .......coocooviiiiiiiiiiiin,
(Parent/carer) (Parent/carer)

Headteacher Mr Robert Staples BA (Hons)
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